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Yes (7) Costanzo, Loch, Lublin, Owsinek, Robertson, Ambrose, Ackley 
No (0) 
Absent (0) 
Abstain (0) 

AUDIENCE PARTICIPATION: 

Mindy Fernandes, 45400 W. Pontiac Trail - she is the new staff legislative director for State 
Representative Kathy Crawford and offered any assistance to the administration of Walled Lake 
in achieving their goals for the city. 

Evan Riskin, 120 Leeds and Keith Wagner, 127 Leeds - said it has come to their attention the 
owners of the property in Novi that is leasing the organization that is running Driftwood were 
turned down for a commercial dock in Novi. Mr. Riskin said the owner who is leasing the 
property also owns the land on the Walled Lake side of the beach, which is residential and has 
leased the property to the organization for a dock for the commercial restaurant. Mr. Riskin 
explained; the residents are opposed to this site being used as commercial dock in Walled Lake 
for Driftwood in Novi. Mr. Riskin said this will create an unnecessary pedestrian traffic hazard. 

City Manager Whitt explained that the administration will look into the issue. 

COUNCIL REPORT: 

Mayor Pro Tern Owsinek explained the Great Lake to Lakes Trail is coming along nicely, 
however the interlocal agreement is still being worked on. 

Council Member Ambrose explained a few items that were discussed at the last DDA meeting 
including the budget amendment for the Decker Road, sidewalks, etc. Mr. Ambrose said there 
were several DDA boards members that have taken exception to Council Member Costanzo's 
comments. Mr. Ambrose said Mr. Costanzo attended the last DDA meeting. Mr. Ambrose said 
the DDA board members issues, were regarding comments made on Facebook and other social 
media entities. Council Member. Ambrose explained that there was a breakdown of the proposed 
funding of the Decker Road match by the DDA and that sheet was distributed at that time. 
Council Member Ambrose explained that he provided Council Member Costanzo a copy of the 
financial breakdown. Council Member Ambrose opined that for Mr. Costanzo to give the 
impression that he was not aware of the costs cause members of the DDA to take exception. 
Council Member Ambrose explained to Council Member Costanzo that he should attend DDA 
meetings and ask questions at the ODA meeting, and not make remarks at the City Council 
meetings as if DDA issues had never been discussed before. 

CITY MANAGER REPORT: 

1. Departmental/ Divisional Statistical Reports






























